

Friars Primary Foundation School

Webber Street London SE1 ORF T: 020 7207 1807

E: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk
W: www.friarsprimaryschool.com

Twitter: @FriarsSE1

9th January 2024

Year 5 & 6 WICK COURT – RESIDENTIAL TRIP 3rd – 7th June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

- We will be holding a meeting for parents in school on Monday 15th January at 5pm.
- We would like as many children as possible to enjoy visiting Wick Court, as it is such an amazing experience. They will also have the opportunity to learn new skills, and better understand life in rural environments. It is often one of their best memories of Friars.
- The cost of the residential is subsidised by the Farms for City Children charity, and by Friars.
- The school applies for funding from charities, and uses monies raised through fundraising events and by approaching local businesses.
- We can confirm that the price is £220 this year. The price will include food, accommodation and travel. It is always good value for 5 days away with excellent home cooked food and an abundance of activities.
- Parents who are in receipt of qualifying state benefits (including eligibility for free school meals) are asked to make a minimum 50% contribution. Our school office can supply further information on the categories that qualify.
- If you would like your child to join in the experience, the confirmation slip below needs to be completed and handed into the school office along with a non-refundable 10% deposit of £22.00 by Friday 9th February.
- In the event we have more applications than places, your deposit will be refunded.
- We are aware of the current financial pressures our families are experiencing therefore the remaining balance can be made in payments of one lump sum or by instalments. If we manage to fundraise more money than we need to cover the additional costs then we will refund that to parents.
- Payment plans can be discussed and an amount that best suits your budget will be set up.
- Payments must be made by card at the school office at any point during the week.
- If you have any questions then please do come and talk to us.

Yours Sincerely

Jo Wratten and Susannah Bridges	
To Jo/Susannah I am interested in my child June 2024.	attending the Wick Court trip from 3 rd – 7 th
Signed	Date